
Dates to Remember! 

SEPT. 22 Terry Fox Walk 

SEPT. 25 PD Day— NO SCHOOL 

SEPT. 29 Orange Shirt Day 

OCT. 2 Truth & Reconciliation Day 
Observed—NO School 

OCT. 9 Thanksgiving—NO School 

OCT.11 Grade 7 Immunizations 

OCT. 17 Picture Day 

OCT. 27 PD Day—NO School 

NOV. 10 Assessment Day—No School 

NOV. 13 Remembrance Day Observed—
No School 

NOV. 24 PD Day— No School 

SEPTEMBER 2023 
Principals’ Message 

 
Welcome back to a new and exciting school year. We 
hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable summer. We 
are looking forward to another great year at Trenton 
Middle School. 
 
This year we are excited to have a few new teachers join 
our staff: Melanie Cheverie, Madison McClure, Martina 
Brohman, and Anna Gerrior-Sangster. Jane Young has al-
so joined our team as our Guidance Counsellor. 
 
We want to thank everyone who came out for the Meet 
and Greet Barbeque.  We had a great turn out and I en-
joyed meeting everyone and seeing all the new faces.  We 
are excited for the upcoming month and the fun things 
that  our students are able to participate in.   Junior High 
soccer is beginning  next  week at the soccer complex.  
The schedule will be sent home with student who ex-
pressed interest. The Terry Fox walk will take place on 
Friday, September 22.  Our goal is to raise $1/student. 
Any donation will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 

 In closing, we want to extend a special welcome to our 
Grade 5 students from Trenton Elementary and students 
who will be attending TMS for the first time.  We would 
like to take this opportunity to wish all students, staff, 
school volunteers, the school community and the SAC a 
great school year.  We will continue to challenge each 
other to be the best we can be. 
  
As always, if you have questions please feel free to call 
the office.  
    
                     Shane Pitts, Principal 

ATTENTION PARENTS/GUARDIANS  
SAFE ARRIVAL  

If your child(ren) will be arriving late or 
not attending school,  

please enter their absence in the  
School Messenger App. 
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Trenton Middle School Staff 2023-2024 

   
Principal:  Shane Pitts 
  
Admin.Assistant: Kristen MacLane 
 

  
Grade 5M   Tracy Murray 
    
Grade 6B  Melinda Butler 
 
Grade 7A   Beth Cyr 
 
Grade7B  Melanie Cheverie 
 
Grade 8A  Donnie Grant 
 
Grade 8B  Sarah Wood   
  
Phys.Ed.  Bryan MacNamara (5/6) 
 
   Madison McClure (7/8) 
 
Family Studies Martina Brohman 
 
  
5/6 French:  Anna Gerrior-Sangster 
  
7/8 French:  Beth Cyr 
  
5/6 Music  Bruce Pettipas 
   
Resource:  Audrey Cameron 
 
Guidance  Jane Young 
   
Psychologist: Briden Cohen 
   
Custodians:  Denise Patton  
 
   Allan Durroch 
    
   Peter Kember 
  
EAs:   Hayley Finley 
             
   Taryn Roy 
    
   Stacy Smaldon 
 
Cafeteria:    Connie Stewart  

REMINDER:  

Bring a  

water bottle to 

school  

every day! 

Breakfast Program 
Our student breakfast program is 

up and running and available for 

students when they arrive at 

school. Breakfast is the most  

important meal of the day. The 

program is in place to help  

students have a healthy start to 

their day. 
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A big Thank You to our EA, Stacy Smaldon’s 
daughter,  Rachel, for painting beautiful  

murals on our school walls. 
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